Kess, Quinn

From: suzanne beckeixenEainbiinbalmeis
Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2013 2:47 PM
To: CTPS

Subject: puppy mills

To whom it may concern;

I am writing in regard to the meeting on Wednesday, October 16th about “Ways to Improve the Puppy Industry
and Ensure Healthy Animals in CT”. 1 do not support commercial breeding of any animal and believe that it
would be better to have pet stores sell animals that come from the pound, shelters, and rescue

organizations. There are too many unwanted and neglected animals now, and over breeding simply adds to the

problem.

Thank you,
Suzanne Beck




